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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
Reception Class Visit to West Kirby Library 

Thursday 26th May 2022 
 
We have arranged for the Reception Class to visit West Kirby Library on Thursday 26th May in the 
afternoon.  We will be leaving school after lunch and will return in time for the usual collection time at the 
end of the day.  During their visit, the children will enjoy a story time session, learn about the library and 
they will be able to borrow some books. 
 
The children will need to wear their full school uniform, including blazers.  Please ensure that your child 
has suitable footwear and a waterproof coat in case of inclement weather. 
 
To enable your child to attend the visit to West Kirby Library it is important that the consent form below is 
completed and returned to the school office no later than Tuesday 24th May.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 
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Please complete and return to the school office no later than Tuesday 24th May 2022. 
 
 

 
Reception Class Visit to West Kirby Library 

Thursday 26th May 2022 
 

Child’s Name:  Year Group:  

     

I do / do not* give permission for my child to attend the visit to West Kirby Library. 
 
*delete as appropriate. 

     

Signed:  Dated:  

    

Relationship to Child:    

   

 
 


